
Intervention of CIOFF Youth in swiss folk dance groups 
 

With CIOFF Youth Switzerland Suisse active again, the new committee was set up to 
introduce itself to the various folk dance groups in Switzerland in order to make CIOFF 
in general and more specifically CIOFF Youth known. 
Moreover, the intention of these meetings in the groups was to present our projects 
and our activities that would take place during the year in order to allow a collaboration 
between the CIOFF Youth and the Swiss groups. 
We also had the opportunity to meet with the various chairs / members / monitors, .. 
groups and we were able to discuss the differences and functioning of the various 
groups. More often than not, we did our speech during a rehearsal and this allowed us 
to learn the dance style of each group, followed by a small well-deserved aperitif. All 
the groups were delighted to welcome us and share these evenings with us. They were 
interested in our presentation and very open to future collaborations. They found that 
CIOFF Youth could be a support and a source of contact for them in order to organize 
different activities with young people in order to raise awareness of Switzerland's 
culture, folklore and traditions. 

 

Intervention during the General Meeting of CIOFF Switzerland 

Intervention in a folk dance group during a rehearsal 


